
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 04/02 

 

 
Dear Washington Residents: 
 
Today I bring a bit of good news. Our confirmed number of COVID(19) cases has not changed 
since Monday; we remain at ten. Please keep a prayer and warm thought for these folks that 
they may make a speedy recovery.  
 
I have reached out to all of our real estate professionals in an effort to address concerns of our 
visiting friends from New York. All have assured me that their clients are complying with our 
voluntary 14-day isolation. I have heard from many visitors wanting to utilize our grocery and 
prescription medication delivery program. Please treat these folks as we would any of our 
visitors to Washington. These people remain a part of our community. 
 
I continue to meet twice weekly with our Emergency Services Management Team. All protocols 
remain in place, and the various services have done an incredible job in securing needed 
supplies, responding to emergency calls, and keeping open lines of communication.  We owe a 
debt of gratitude to these dedicated, skilled individuals.  
 
Concerns have been raised about several public areas throughout the town. We are monitoring 
crowds at Steep Rock, Hidden Valley, The River Walk, etc. Currently all remain open, but I will 
notify townspeople if there are any changes. Please remember, if you are using these venues, 
exercise safe distancing. 
 
The Selectman’s office will continue to be staffed on Saturdays from 8:00-12:00. Please feel 
free to call with any questions or concerns (860)-868-2259. 
 
Thought of the Day: “With the new day comes new strength and new thoughts.” 
                                                                                                  Eleanor Roosevelt 
                                                                                                             
 Thank you to all and stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 


